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Hello

Planning application 'weeping Cross site. Ref.036c

I totally object to this planning application. There is no infrastructure to support the
population at the South end of Stafford as it is.  Insufficient doctors, schools, shops and
more importantly no social and recreational land apart from that available on wildwood
Park.

South staffs have access to land nearer the conurbations for developments to be
considered.

My suggestion is if people want to live in South staffs they will not wish to be on the
border of Stafford.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen Butt

Sent from my Galaxy
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